
Crosthwaite and Lyth Parish Council 

Clerk: Martin Curry MRICS 18, Barn Holme, Kendal, Cumbria LA9 5LP 

E-mail:  crosthwaiteandlyth.pc@hotmail.co.uk 

Tel: 07388 920 410 

Date:  17 March 2025 

Dear Householder / Occupant 

Crosthwaite and Lyth Parish Council is preparing a Neighbourhood Development Plan to help 

guide decisions on planning applications in the Parish.  

Part of the process in producing the Plan includes consultation with local residents and the Plan 

is at now a stage where it can be publicised for informal consultation (a period of formal 

consultation will follow as a further stage of development).  

Copies of the Plan appear on the Parish Council website at: 

https://www.crosthwaiteandlythpc.co.uk/?Neighbourhood_Plan and hard copies are available to 

view at key locations in Crosthwaite village.  

The period of consultation for this stage of the draft Plan is from 24 March to 13 April 2025 and it 

is proposed to hold a public drop-in event on 31 March at the Argles Memorial Hall.  

With this letter is a Summary of the draft Plan, including the arrangements for public consultation, 

and a separate response form should you wish to comment. 

Crosthwaite and Lyth Parish Council looks forward to your engagement with this process and 

receiving any comments that you might have. 

Yours faithfully, 

Martin Curry 

 

Martin Curry MRICS 

Clerk to Crosthwaite and Lyth Parish Council 

E-mail:  crosthwaiteandlyth.pc@hotmail.co.uk 

Tel: 07388 920 410 

Website: https://www.crosthwaiteandlythpc.co.uk/  
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